
Senate Rules Committee, 

 

Please pass a clean bill HB 2927 through committee and move it to the Senate floor for a 

vote.  This bill is an instrumental step towards upholding and strengthening our democracy.  In a 

democracy, the president should be elected by popular vote, not a nuanced system that most 

Americans do not even understand and a system that was developed so long ago to make its 

relevance to modern times unreliable and inadequate.  Help our state stand on the right side of 

democracy.  This bill has come before you many times and died - 2009, 2013, 2015.  Please don't 

let that happen again.  Let's move the bill to a pass and then move on to fixing the many other 

problems our state is facing. 

Thanks for your consideration, 

Angela Dicianno, 97202 

 

--  

Angela Dicianno 

Note: This email address is not linked to a mobile device. 

 


